
Aldo Leopold Charter School 
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1422 US 180 East, Silver City, NM 88061  Phone: (575) 538-ALHS (2547) 
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Dear Students and Families, 
 
Returning Student Enrollment Packet and your invitation to Orientation on August 10th at the Little 
Walnut Picnic Grounds-Gomez Peak Pavilion, can be found on the school website www.aldocs.org 
  
 
The Returning Student Enrollment Packet must be completed and turned in to the ALCS 
office on or before August 6th. Student Physicals are due at that time.  
 
Please go the ALCS website: www.aldocs.org ,open the tab for ENROLLMENT and read the following 
policy and procedure documents. You will find a Policies, Permissions, and Agreements Checklist in 
this packet and indicate on the form that you and your student have read and agree to the listed 
expectations: 

• Acknowledgement of Risks 

• Student Agreement 

• Parent Agreement 

• Electronic Information Services (EIS): Student User Agreement 

• Student Email Permission 

• Medical Examination 

• Parent Volunteer Pledge and Form 

Reminder!  All students must have a current physical before school starts.  The form is also on the 
website or available in the office.  
 
The school office is open all summer, so please feel free to stop by the school during the summer to access 
these online documents! 

*************************************************************************************************** 
The following forms are included as the RETURNING STUDENT ENROLLMENT PACKET.  

 Policies, Permissions, and Agreement Checklist (Parent/Guardian and Student must sign) 

 Returning Student Demographic Information Form (Please note any changes directly on the form) 

 Free & Reduced-Price School Lunch Program Form 

 Emergency Medical Authorization Form 

 Health History Form 

 Parent Volunteer Form 

 Permission for Photographs/Knives Form 

 Permission for Travel Form 

If you have any questions, please call the ALCS office at 575-538-2547.  Here’s hoping you have had 
a restful and fun summer! 
 
 
Wayne Sherwood 

Director 
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